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FLPD SEEKING TO 

IDENTIFY ARMED 

ROBBERY SUSPECT 
video link: https://youtu.be/W5XlbHy0VT4 

 
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that occurred 
on Thursday, August 17th at approximately 9:40 A.M. The incident occurred at Metro 
PCS located at 3025 West Davie Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the suspect entered the store, brandished a 
handgun and demanded the cashier to open the cash register. An unknown amount of 
U.S. currency was taken and the suspect left the store in an unknown direction.  
 

The suspect is described as a W/M, thin build, and unshaven with a mustache. 
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Detective 
Ryan Ijames at 954-828-5567 or Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.  
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